
Project Update: August 2016 
 
I am pleased to let you know some updates of my project kindly funded by Rufford Small 
Grant. As scheduled in proposal, two manuscripts were prepared and submitted for review 
and publishing in PLOS One and GISciences and Remote Sensing journals. Fliers are finalised 
and about to be disseminated in the field. District Forest Office, Baitadi is supportive in 
dissemination of fliers. The district is also intending to conservation of those species by using 
GIS and RS. The plant database of the districts has been finale, and the list contains about 500 
plants from the districts of them about 200 are under rubrics ethno medicinal and about 20 
are exotics and invasives. About 30 plants are declining. 


